
Dear Planning Commissioners and Council members 
 
This correspondence is to notify the stakeholders considering the application of the proposed 
Sand Canyon Resort and Spa Country Club, of my enthusiastic support of the project. 
  
Mr. Steve Kim has turned a bleak situation with a failing golf course into a strong financial 
success by investing his resources in many improvements.  I have every confidence that his 
proposed addition of a resort and spa will be a great addition for the City of Santa Clarita and 
the Canyon Country area as well. 
  
The opponents of this project have made unwarranted, personal attacks on Mr. Kim and seem 
to be waging a vendetta against him.  Mr. Kim has been a very supportive neighbor to the 
residents of Robinson Ranch and has been a generous donor to many Santa Clarita non-profit 
initiatives. 
  
The tax income that this project will generate for Santa Clarita will be significant in addition to 
the hundreds of jobs that it will produce. 
  
Mr. Kim’s recent offer to add 50+ acres of a beautifully landscaped park and walking trail is just 
one more example of his commitment to do good things for the people of Santa Clarita. 
  
I believe that this proposed project is a major improvement and I urge the Planning 
Commission, the City Council and City Management to approve this project as soon as practical. 
  
Regards, 
  
Paula Hoffman 
14916 Live Oak Springs Canyon Road 
Canyon Country, CA 91387 
 


